
The University of Nairobi joins the United Nations to welcome 
all of you to the Road Safety Week starting 17 t0 23 May 2021.

The United Nation General Assembly in its Resolution 
A/RES/74/299) declared the new Decade of  Action for Road
Safety 2021-2030.As part of the declarations, the UN is holding 
the 6th Global Road Safety Week on 17-23 May. 

The 2020 Stockholm Declaration, adopted by governments 
worldwide, is central to the campaign – calling for, in line with 
available evidence, a maximum road travel speed of 
30 km/h where vulnerable road users and vehicles mix in a 
frequent and planned manner.

We are proud to support streets for life call to action for 
30km/h speed limit where people walk, live and play

                Safe driving saves life
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